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Dear Parents and Carers,
All schools in Wales have been contacted by the Welsh Government about the data that they collect on school attendance due to the Covid-19 pandemic. 
From Monday of this week the Welsh Government are implementing a new process for data collection on attendance. 
The following data will now be collected for the purpose of this project using the School Data Provisioning Service, which is currently used by Hwb.
· UPN
· Forename
· Middle name(s)
· Surname
· Gender
· DOB
· Home postcode
· Ethnic background
· Eligibility for free school meals
· Additional learning needs
· English as an additional language
· Attendance code for each half day session
We will not be asking parents for any additional information as this data is already available to the school and the Welsh Government via school’s data systems. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Welsh Government have asked that we make all parents and carers aware of the new data collection. There is a copy of the privacy notice, on the school website, the privacy notice explains how the data will be used.
https://penrhyn-ciw-vc-school.j2bloggy.com/school-reopening-and-recovery/ 
Yours Sincerely,

Clive Condon 
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